



January 23, 2024

Dear Resident / Responsible Party,

January is symbolic of new beginnings, and with it we look forward to the year. We encourage all to consider creating positive resolutions and affirmations this year.

Metz Culinary Management will continue to meet with Residents monthly and their team is excited for the opportunity to further improve your dining experience. We are pleased to announce that Daryl Cronk has been appointed the General Manager of the dietary department. General Manager Cronk's healthcare dietary background includes acute care, post-acute care, adult care, and skilled nursing over the span of 22 years within food service management. He is a former recipient of Top Chef from the Alzheimer's Association and was voted "#1 Recipe of Skilled Nursing Settings" by Premiere National GPO. Please welcome Daryl to the Terrace View family.

I wish to take this opportunity to remind all Residents, that if you wish to receive the COVID-19 vaccination and/or booster vaccination (if eligible), we will be happy to assist you. The influenza vaccine is also available to all residents and staff. Please contact your neighborhood Team Leader and we will coordinate the administration of these immunizations in a timely manner.

Please be reminded that participation in monthly Resident Council meetings is encouraged for all Residents who wish to attend. Should you have immediate questions regarding Resident Council, please contact your neighborhood staff from Activities or Social Work, at your convenience.

Sincerely,

Stephen R. Woodruff, MS, OTL, LNHA

Hathe & Workell

Administrator